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      Brother Ted & Ms. Jodi

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Greetings, prayer and support Partners!

First, let me thank you all for your support, prayers, and love. 

Last week I beckoned you to pray for us concerning a possible meeting place to 
purchase. In short, God closed the door. We rejoice to know His will. We thank Him for 
opening doors and we praise Him for closing them as well. The leadership of the Spirit of 
God is so very vital to us. Thanks for praying for this building opportunity. Please continue 
to pray for our building fund to grow and for God to lead us to a building that would be 
both affordable and suitable for our needs. 

To be clear: we are not discouraged! We are rejoicing in a God Who keeps us from things 
that are not in His perfect will!

In Christ’s Great Love,
Ted Alexander & Family
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